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Greetings ..  I hope you are all ready for finals and finishing up your papers, special projects and working 

together in your study groups. The semester is almost over and I hope it was a good one for each of you. 

We had many activities and events throughout the semester and are planning for the upcoming spring.  

Just a reminderé Please contact your tribal education department directors to request a tuition waiver for 

next semester. Also if anyone needs help with getting ready for the following semester please contact me. I 

am here to assist in any way possible. It can be difficult at the end of the semester especially if you have an 

outstanding balance, however donôt get discouraged, there and many avenues we can take and the staff at 

NMHU are more than willing to help you succeed in completing your degrees. If you ask you shall receive. 

The Native American Center will do more outreach to all of our students. If you have any suggestions of us 

on how we can provide more support services, we are open to suggestions. Remember to always check 

your email accounts and to read the newsletter.  

I wish you all the best during the next 8 days...just a little bit longer and then youôll be free! Stay focused 

on why you are all here at NMHU, work hard to keep your grades up, attend any study sessions, study with 

your friends, donôt get distracted and you will end this semester on a good note. 

Have a great Christmas break, enjoy your time with your families and friends...but donôt relax too much, 

because before you know it the spring semester will be here. 

       Julia Geffroy-Lementino (505) 426-2049  or nac@nmhu.edu 

S T U DY  B L I TZ ! !  

SUNDAY December 3, 2017 

Sala de Madrid 

6:00 pm to 1:00 am 

Come to our session! Work together and study 

with your peers. 

Plenty of food and breaks with games 

PLEASE, PLEASE TAKE ADVANTAGE                

OF THIS  

OPPORTUNITY! 

 

Have you registered for the Spring semester? If soé. 

You are invited to our 

REGISTRATION CELEBRATION!!  

December 1stï FRIDAY 

The Skillet Restaurant 

10:00 pm to 2:00 am 

Entry: Provide a copy of your spring registration           

to get in. 

MUSIC, FOOD, and SOCIALIZING! 

COME and JOIN US! 
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NAC Student Employees  

My name is Patrick Nyore Omovie,  I am a graduate student in educa-

tional leadership program here in highlands university. I am originally 

from Nigeria where I got my bachelorõs degree in Geography and Re-

gional Planning. I am currently the president of the international stu-

dents and being the president, we have been able to collaborate with 

the Native American Club. 

This December am completing my one year working with the Native    

American Center, and I must confess I have really learned a lot about 

their culture. 

 

Hello, my name is Tyrell Morgan, Iôm Navajo and from the Navajo Na-
tion. My major is Social Work and I am a Senior this year but plan to 
pursue a Masterôs Degree here at New Mexico Highlands University. I 
like to stay active and keep a healthy personality by playing sports such 
as Basketball and Running to stay in shape. I also like to watch a lot of 
NFL, NBA, College Sports, I pretty much like to watch any kind of sport. 
I like listening to music, playing video games, as well as going for hikes. 
Iôm also the Native American Club President this year which has been a 
great learning experience for myself. NMHU has really gotten me out of 
my comfort zone and pushes me to be a more organized individual. So 
far I have enjoyed the Fall Semester and canôt wait for Graduation in the 
Spring semester.   

 

Greetings, my name is Jakob Acosta, and Iôm an out of state student 
Southern California. Iôm currently a sophomore at New Mexico High-
lands University pursing a Bachelorôs Degree in Business Administra-
tion. This is also my second year working for the Native American Cen-
ter as a work study and also a member of the Native American Club. I 
was born in Pasadena and raised in the City of Covina, California. I 
graduated from Bishop Amat Memorial High School in the year of 2016 
and got accepted to NMHU in the spring of 2016. With my college edu-
cation there is a variety of opportunities with management I hope to 
work in the future.  
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Hello, my name is Sam Proper I am from the Navajo Nation and I 

am currently a junior at NMHU. My area of study is Criminal Jus-

tice and Wildlife Management. I am originally from a small town in 

New Mexico called Ramah, this is where I did a majority of my 

growing up. I did not graduate from Ramah High, I transferred to 

Navajo Prep in Farmington New Mexico my junior year. I wasnôt 

too happy about leaving my hometown and all my friends but in the 

long run the transfer was worth it in furthering my high school edu-

cation and preparing me for college. Once I finish my college edu-

cation I plan on moving to Colorado and working in one of the na-

tional parks as a Game Warden. 

Guôwaôdiz Huôba (Hello Everyone) 

My name is Felisha Patricio. I am from the Pueblo of Acoma, New 

Mexico.  My clans are Big Badger and Little Yellow Corn. I am the 

oldest of 5 sisters and the first person out of my family to go to col-

lege.  I graduated from Grants High School and now I am a current 

junior majoring in Criminal Justice with a minor in sociology here at 

New Mexico Highlands University. My goal as I reach to get my de-

gree is give back to my community as a criminal justice major. I 

hope to one day apply my degree towards working with juveniles in 

the criminal justice court system, but as of now one of my goals is to 

set many examples for my 5 siblings as they look forward to going to 

college in the future. Outside of school my home hobbies are making 

and painting traditional Acoma pottery who I learned from my fa-

ther when I was 9 years old. I also love going to the top of the mesa, because it is very calming 

and a relaxing place to be with no noise around. My tribe is very important to me and I am hap-

py to represent where I come from and who I am today as an indigenous young woman.  

Daôwaôee (Thank You) 

This semester has gone by too fast; I have enjoyed working with the 
Native American Center and Native American Club.  Through the 
center I met and work with other departments to assistant students.  
I look forward to working with the Native American Center next se-
mester.  Good luck with finals and prepare for Spring semester.    



 

 

  

So far it has been a good semester for the Native American Club. After having many successful 

fundraisers, we had a good turnout for Native American week as well as this yearôs Pageant. 

Throughout Native American Week we had events for each day, Monday we had a movie 

night at 6pm and showed Brother Bear at the Student Union Building Theatre. Tuesday, we 

had a Raffle consisting of the following prizes: pottery, necklaces, earrings, a vest, plates/

bowls and rings. We also participated in International Clubôs food tasting event and served 

posole. Wednesday, there was a Pueblo Throw. The club provided college necessities for       

students who had to catch the prizes being dropped from the second floor of the SUB.   

Thursday, was Roc your Mocs as well as the Native American Club Pageant which was held at     

Ilfelds where the new 2017 NMHU Native American Queen was crowned. The new Queen is a 

freshman by the name of Turquoi Garcia from the Mescalero Apache Nation, she will be    

representing New Mexico Highlands University 2017- 18. On Friday, we had a meet and 

greet with the new Queen as well as a Frito Pie sale. The Native American Center and Club 

also had an Arts and Craft sale for anyone wanting to sell jewelry or their personal crafts in 

the first floor of the SUB. This semester was good for the club, we got to know new faces and 

build our Native community at NMHU.  

4ÈÁÎË ÙÏÕ ÔÏ ÁÌÌ ÔÈÅ .ÁÔÉÖÅ !ÍÅÒÉÃÁÎ #ÌÕÂ ÍÅÍÂÅÒÓȟ ÆÁÃÕÌÔÙ ÁÎÄ ÓÔÁǟ  ×ÈÏ ×ÏÒËÅÄ ÏÎ ÏÕÒ ΨΦΧέ .-(5 .ÁÔÉÖÅ 

!ÍÅÒÉÃÁÎ 1ÕÅÅÎ 0ÁÇÅÁÎÔȢ )Ô ×ÁÓ ÖÅÒÙ ÓÕÃÃÅÓÓÆÕÌ ÁÎÄ Á ÇÒÅÁÔ ÎÉÇÈÔȢ  

3ÐÅÃÉÁÌ 4ÈÁÎËÓ ÔÏ 2ÏÂÅÒÔ 2ÏÍÅÒÏ ÆÏÒ ÁÌÌ ÉÓ ×ÏÒË ÁÎÄ ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔȦ 



 

 

)ÎÔÅÒÎÁÔÉÏÎÁÌ &ÏÏÄ ÔÁÓÔÉÎÇ ÅÖÅÎÔɀ��.! #ÌÕÂ ÐÒÅÓÉÄÅÎÔ�ïÓ ÐÏÓÏÌÅȦ 

4ÕÒÑÕÏÉ 'ÁÒÃÉÁ -ÉÓÓ 0ÈÏÔÏÇÅÎÉÃ $ÉÓÐÌÁÙ 

-ÅÓÃÁÌÅÒÏ !ÐÁÃÈÅ 4ÒÉÂÅ 
*ÅÒÉËÁ ,ÅÍÅÎÔÉÎÏ -ÉÓÓ 0ÈÏÔÏÇÅÎÉÃ $ÉÓÐÌÁÙ 

:ÕÎÉ 4ÒÉÂÅ 

ΧÓÔ 2ÕÎÎÅÒ ÕÐ Ǫ -ÉÓÓ 0ÈÏÔÏÇÅÎÉÃ *ÅÒÉËÁ ,ÅÍÅÎÔÉÎÏ 

4ÕÒÑÕÏÉ 'ÁÒÃÉÁȟ ΨΦΧέ .-(5 .ÁÔÉÖÅ 1ÕÅÅÎ 

*ÅÒÉËÁ ,ÅÍÅÎÔÉÎÏȟ 4ÕÒÑÕÏÉ 'ÁÒÃÉÁ ÁÎÄ -ÁÒÉÓÓÁ 0ÁÓÑÕÁÌÅ 


